
 

Extension of Health Insurance for International Students 

Insurance policy holders 

  

Under University guidelines, all international students should register for health insurance. As 

the term of the health insurance with the contracted health insurance company (Dongbu) will 

expire at the 1st week of July, 2019 (check your insurance card), please kindly extend the term 

of your health insurance during the following period: 

Students who will be graduating in August 2019, should also join the health insurance and the 

term of the contract will be two months from 4th July 4th September, 2019 so the fee will be 

40,000 won for two months. 

◈ When: 10am ~ 4 pm except for lunch time (12 pm ~ 1 pm) / 14th (Fri) ~ 18th (Tue) 

        June 2019 

◈ Where: #301, International Center (3rd floor, at the building you attend Korean classes) 

◈ Document: Application Form (attached), Fee, ARC (Alien Card), Student Card,  

            Photocopy of bankbook including bank holder’s name and account number 

◈ Fee: 98,000 won (for 1 year) / 40,000 won (for 2 months) 

◈ Term of the contract: July 4, 2019 ~ July 4, 2020 (for 1 year) 

                      July 4, 2019 ~ September 4, 2019 (for 2 months)   

The National Health Insurance has not informed the exact plan for international 

students so far to universities, therefore, Dongbu Insurance will refund some of the fee 

if you have to buy the National Insurance since this July. The PSPS office will inform 

you again regarding the National Insurance plan when we receive an official letter from 

them. 


